
LICENSING SUB COMMITTEE A

Tuesday, 18 September 2018

PRESENT: Councillor J.M. Charles (Chair)

Councillors: 
R.E. Evans and D.E. Williams

Present as representatives of a Responsible Authority:-
Mr E. Jones – Principal Licensing Officer, Carmarthenshire County Council
Mr M. Price – Dyfed Powys Police Force

The following Officers were in attendance:
R. Edgecombe, Legal Services Manager
A. Rees, Licensing Officer
M.S. Davies, Democratic Services Officer

Chamber, County Hall, Carmarthen: 10.00 am - 10.10 am

1. DECLARATIONS OF PERSONAL INTEREST
There were no declarations of personal interest.

2. APPLICATION FOR THE VARIATION OF A PREMISES LICENCE - PELICAN 
INN, SYCAMORE STREET, NEWCASTLE EMLYN
The Principal Licensing Officer referred to the application submitted by Mr Cefin 
Llewelyn Evans for the Variation of a Premises Licence for the Pelican Inn, 
Sycamore Street, Newcastle Emlyn and advised the Sub Committee that neither 
the applicant nor the two members of the public who had submitted objections had 
given the required 5 days’ notice that they wished to attend the hearing though all 
parties had expressed a wish to do so. The Legal Services Manager advised that 
the Sub Committee could either consider and determine the application in the 
absence of the parties concerned, though he did not recommend this as any 
decision could be open to challenge by any dissatisfied party, or defer 
consideration of the application to a future Sub-Committee meeting to enable both 
the applicant and the objectors to attend and make representations on the 
application. 

           
           UNANIMOUSLY RESOLVED that consideration of the application for the 

Variation of a Premises Licence for the Pelican Inn, Sycamore Street, 
Newcastle Emlyn, be deferred to a future Licensing Sub-Committee meeting.
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